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June 10, 2015

Dear Julio Cesar Cepeda Duque,

Thank you for your interest in exhibiting your work at the GoggleWorks Center for
the Arts. The Exhibition Committee would like to extend an invitation to you to
hold your exhibition in the Cohen Gallery West. A place has been reserved for you
in the 2018 calendar. The exact dates are yet to be determined but will fall between
September 1 and October 20, 2018. The opening reception is also yet to be
determined. Intake of the work will be the Tuesday preceding the show start date.
As soon as the 2018 gallery calendar has been set, you will receive a contract
stating the exact dates and times for the exhibition, intake and reception.

If you are interested in teaching a workshop, please contact our Programs Director,
Brian Foreman, and make arrangement to do so directly through him. His email is
bforeman goggleworks.org. His phone number is 610-374-4600.

I’m very excited about having your work installed in the Cohen Gallery West at
GoggleWorks Center for the Arts!

Sincerely,/

Lauralynn White

Lauralynn White

Gallery Director

GoggleWorks Center for the Arts
201 Washington Street

Reading, PA 19601

P 610.374.4600 x141

F 610.898.0885
Iwhite@goggleworks.org
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